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10 May 2010 

 

Appointment/Retirement of Company Secretary 

 

Papyrus Australia Ltd (‘the Company’) advises that effective immediately, Mr Vince 
Rigano has retired from his position as Company Secretary. The Company is 
pleased to advise that Mr Pierre Van Der Merwe has been appointed as his 
replacement. Mr Van Der Merwe is a Chartered Accountant with over 20 years 
experience and is currently a director of HLB Mann Judd (SA) Pty Ltd, a firm of 
Chartered Accountants in Adelaide.  

 

The Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Rigano for his 
considerable contribution to the Company. Mr Rigano will remain employed by the 
Company as a consultant in the short term, assisting in various corporate activities. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Ramy Azer Managing Director 0448 665 938 


